
NOTICE OF COMMUNITY OUTREACH MEETING 
REGARDING ADULT-USE CANNABIS ESTABLISHMENT 

Haze of South Boston DBA Simplicity Dispensary 
313 Old Colony Avenue Boston, MA 02127 

 
Notice is hereby given that Haze of South Boston, LLC with the mailing address, 135 Wesboro Road, 
North Grafton, Massachusetts will conduct a Community Outreach Meeting on the following matter on 
Thursday, July 28, 2022 at 6:00 PM (EST) via an online Zoom Meeting Link.  Haze of South Boston, LLC 
intends to apply for a Marijuana Retailer license, at 313 Old Colony Ave, Boston Massachusetts (the 
“premises”) pursuant to M.G.L. Ch. 94G and Chapter 55 of the Acts of 2017, other applicable laws and 
regulations promulgated thereunder, including those promulgated thereunder by the Massachusetts 
Cannabis Control Commission. 
 
Information presented at the community outreach hearing will include, but not be limited to: 
 

1. The type of adult use establishment to be located at the premises; 
2. Background information about the operators of the intended establishment; 
3. Steps to be taken by adult use establishment to prevent diversion to minors; 
4. A plan for the adult use establishment to positively impact the community; 
5. Information adequate to demonstrate that the adult use establishment location will be 

maintained securely. 
 
Community members will be permitted and are encouraged to ask questions after the presentation and 
will receive answers from representatives of Haze of South Boston, LLC. If you would like to provide a 
comment or question before the meeting, please send your comments or questions to 
colonelboothe@gmail.com. A copy of the meeting presentation will be made available 24 hours prior to 
the meeting at https://fb.me/SimplicityDispensary 
 
Due to current guidelines for large gatherings, the meeting will be held online via a Zoom Meeting. To 
participate online go to: 
 
Meeting Link: https://bit.ly/3ncJk9K 
Password: 891 0768 1476 
 
Please also join us by using phone using the phone number “1 646 558 8656” and access call in code 
“891 0768 1476 
 
A copy of this notice was sent to the Boston Planning and Development, the Boston Public Health 
Commission, Mayor’s Office and is on file with the Boston City Clerk, at City Hall, located at 1 City Hall 
Ave Boston, MA 02109. A copy of this notice was mailed at least fourteen calendar days prior to the 
community outreach meeting to abutters of the proposed address of the adult use establishment, 
owners of land directly opposite of any public or private street or way, and abutters to the abutters 
within three hundred feet of the property line of the petitioner as they appear on the most recent 
applicable tax list, notwithstanding that the land of any such owner is located in another city or town. 
 
 
Written with consideration,  
 
Haze of South Boston, LLC 
 

Colonel Boothe 

 

Colonel Booth       
Co-owner                                                                        
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